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July 8, 2016 

Phil Thornburg 
Parks and Recreation Director 
1350 West Broward Blvd 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312 

Re: Tortuga Music Festival LOI 

Dear Mr. Thornburg: 

I am writing to follow up with you regarding the Tortuga Music Festival for 2017. We 
wish to give you notice of our interest in extending this agreement for an additional year per our 
agreement dated March 18, 2016. 

We are interested in the following dates: March 24, 2017 through April 14, 2017. Our 
specific footprint for the parking lot is divided as follows: on the south side of the parking lot, we 
require to be on site from March 24, 2017, through April 14, 2017, and on the north side of the 
parking lot we require March 31, 2017 through April 13, 2017.  

Our intended show days are: April 7, 2017 through April 9, 2017. 

Thank you for your consideration and assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate 
to contact me if you have any questions, comments or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Jaime Heller 
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